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Submission: "I have just heard that the feed in tariff will be reduced to a ridiculously low rate and I write to register my
disapproval of this proposal.

According to our last account, we were charged $0.538 per kWh for afternoon and evening use and $0.2446 for use during the
rest of the 24 hours. This gives a rough average of 0.40 for the day, making it four times the price at which we receive from the
feed-in rate. Why should we pay a much higher rate than we receive? This is not a fair rate. Why can't we continue to have the
fair rate which was agreed - at least?"





